



Mrs. S.E. Morgan

Assistant Head of Lower School

shan.morgan@ellesmere.com

7th December 2017

Dear Parents,

Key Stage 2 Christmas Performance takes place in the Arts Centre today, 7th December at 3pm. Refreshments will be served from 2.45pm.

You will be able to take your children home from Lower School. Please sign out with one of the tutors, at the end of the performance.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

S E Morgan

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com